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30th June 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Juniors’ Tubing at Norfolk Sports Club 

Wednesday 5th July 2023 

Every year we have activity days. This year as a reward, Juniors will be travelling to Norfolk Sports Club to do tubing 

activity on 5th July 2023. 

All participants must have all their skin covered from the neck down. They must wear long sleeved tops, full length 

trousers and gloves whilst on the slope, sensible shoes/trainers should also be worn.  Due to health and safety, if 

students are not dressed appropriately, they will not be able to take part. Students should come to school in their 

tubing clothes to avoid the need to change. 

The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so please ensure your young person brings a coat, sun cream, hat.  

They will need to bring a packed lunch (if not receiver of a free school meal) and a water bottle, ideally in a rucksack. 

There is no cost to this trip. 

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips. 

Please complete the attached consent form and return it to the class teacher by Monday 3rd July. There is no charge 

for this trip. 

For further information, please visit the website https://www.norfolksnowsports.com/tubing/ 

Kind regards, 

Ms Czubaj and Mr Slater 

http://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/
mailto:office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk
https://www.norfolksnowsports.com/tubing/
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Tubing at Norfolk Sports Club 

Wednesday 5th July 2023 

 

Please return this form to the school office by Monday 3rd July. 

 

I *consent / do not consent to my *son / daughter going to the Norfolk Sports Club to do tubing activity.  

 

Student Name  ___________________________________________ 

I authorise the teacher in charge to act on my behalf in an emergency if they know it would not be advisable to wait 

for my agreement. 

Parent / Carer Name  ____________________________________________ 

Parent / Carer Signature    ____________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact number  ____________________________________________ 

 

Does your child have any medical needs we need to know about for this trip? 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

*All reply slips will be shredded when students return to school.   

 

 


